
 

 

 
 

 

30th January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Ski Trip to Italy 22-29 March 2024 

The large number of students who applied to go to Iceland in February 2024 trip has overwhelmed us. Therefore, as stated 

in the original letter, we have prioritised year 10 and Year 9 students and write to confirm that your child has secured a 

place on the trip in March 2024. 

Please be aware that we expect a good standard of behaviour and/or attendance on the run up to the trip and we reserve 

the right to withdraw students from it if we feel these expectations are not being met. No monies already paid will be 

refunded. If you decide to withdraw your child from the trip at any point, then again, no money already paid will be refunded. 

Please see below for a taster of the activities the trip will involve – as you can see it is a very full itinerary: 

• Coach and ferry travel to and from Passo Tonale 

• 5 days skiing with 5 hours skiing per day 

• Skiing on the Presena Glacier BUT for those who cannot ski on it, there can be a trip organised up to see the glacier. 

• Evening activities to include Pizza night and crepe night 

 

As you will be aware, skiing in the Alps can be cold but sunny and students will need a combination of warm weather clothes, 

particularly thermal underwear and sun cream. I mention this now because as we approach Spring, there are lots of bargains 

to be had in the current sales and you may want to stock up on some of items on the suggested trip kit, attached.  

There will be a Parents/Carers Information Evening closer to the time with more details and an opportunity to ask questions. 

At this evening I will give a detailed look at the clothing needed should any parents/carers require this information. 

The next payment instalment is £200 and should be paid on Parent Pay no later 13th March and the remainder by 13th April 

2023. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Sally-Ann Bebbington 

Teacher and Ski Trip Organiser 


